
 
 

1021 West Hastings Street, MNP Tower, 9th Floor 
Vancouver, British Columbia V6E 0C3 

 

FILED ON SEDAR+ 

September 24, 2024 

British Columbia Securities Commission 

Dear Sirs/Mesdames: 

RE: Plurilock Security Inc. (the “Company”) 
SEDAR+ Project Number 06180284– Financial Statements 

We have refiled our interim financial statements (the “Financial Statements”) and the management 
discussion & analysis (the “MD&A”) for the second quarter ended June 30, 2024 under the above-noted 
project number.  The second quarter ended June 30, 2024 has been re-filed due to pending completion of 
auditors review by MNP. 

Sincerely, 

PLURILOCK SECURITY INC. 

“Scott Meyers” 

Scott Meyers, 
CFO 


